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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

Please reconsider this project or at the very least the need for an EA/EIS. You mention the rollercoaster will
cause "minimal disturbance" under the Sandia Peak's Special Use Permit, but there needs to be a better
understanding of the cumulative long-term impacts of this project on the mountain, forest area and watershed.
Recreation will increase traffic into this area which will bring noise pollution, litter and those who will be careless
when they are in this area. Please also consider that this mountain is sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia.

Thank you.



